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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

18/12/2024  22:12:342024/5502/P COMM Cllr Linda Chung It appears that the application relates to the upgrade and replacement of existing equipment on site. It is also 

understood that the replacement equipment is of smaller size, which is of advantage to residents who can see 

the roof of the station. Such residents often have grounds to complain of ugly structures and clutter which spoil 

the roofscapes of buildings, or a location. Please be mindful to remove any old equipment or debris left after 

the work is complete.
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